Rosenson, Valerie

From: McKenna, Erin
Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 12:10 PM
To: Albano, Laurie; Aris Stalis (aris@arisLS.com); Brianna Gaddy; Casolo, Louis; Christie

Fountain (fountain@optonline.net); Christine Hall; Cole, Norman;
cwright@thehour.com; D'Amico, Phillip; D'Amico, Ron; Debra DeVries-Dalton
(Debra@ArisLS.com); diana@itsrelevant.net; DiCostanzo, Monica; East Side Partnership;
etrautmann@thehour.com; Figueroa, Anabel; Figueroa, Anabel; Fountain, James;
Gilden, Lorraine C; Gould, Peter; Heaphy, Eileen; Heaphy, Eileen; Jonathan Lucas;
Kathleen Donahue; Kisken, Susan; kwilson@thehour.com; Lawn Hill Terrace Residents
Council; Markey, Ronald E.; Martin Cassidy; McKenna, Erin; Murray, Kevin; Nordt,
Matthew; Orgera, Ernie; Pankosky, Valerie; Rodney Moore Jr.
(Rmoore@familycenters.org); Rosenson, Valerie; samantha@itsrelevant.net; Tarull,
Michele; Tramontozzi, Domenick; vtufo@charteroakcommunities.org; Althea Brown;
coopbry@aol.com; David Winston; Joseph Adreana; Joseph Adreana; lyda ruijter;
Briscoe, Michael; Caterbone, James; Caterbone, James; DePina, Gloria; DePina, Gloria;
Doyle, Suzanne; Giordano, Philip; Mahoney, Dennis; McGarry, Marion; McGarry, Marion;
Nabel, Susan; Ryan, Kieran

Subject: mckeithen park - public planning meeting invitation

Hello,
It is time for a change!

| am writing to ask for your input and ideas on a master plan design for McKeithen Park. Please join for the
first of three public planning meetings:

Stamford Government Center

888 Washington Blvd.

Safety Training Room, 6" floor (look for wayfinding signs)
Tuesday, January 27, 2015

6:30-8:30 p.m.

The City of Stamford and Charter Oak Communities are working with Aris Land Studio, LLC on the master
plan. This 0.75-acre park site is steep, terraced, and oddly laid out. The existing play areas are seldom used,
and the park is attractive to loiterers who drink there and congregate for other intimidating

activities. Charter Oak Communities is beginning renovation soon on the Lawn Hill Terrace Apartments on
the property next to McKeithen Park this year. The residents and the neighborhood children deserve a safe
and attractive park. We are likely to identify simple things we can do in the near term to make it a
neighborhood destination, while also planning for the future.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me:
Erin McKenna, Associate Planner
City of Stamford Land Use Bureau

203 977 4715

Thank you, and | truly hope to see you at our January 27" meeting.
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